
 

 

6 December 2018 

  

Our ref: WJH/DEL/DEC18 

 

Dear Member of the Nailsea School Community 

Christmas Jumper Day – Fundraising for Save the Children and BREAK 

Thank you for taking time to read this letter. We are a group of Year 11 students from Nailsea School 
that are completing our Duke of Edinburgh’s Bronze Award as part of our curriculum. For one of our 
challenges we are raising funds for Save the Children and BREAK by organising this year’s Christmas 
Jumper Day. 
 
We are offering all staff and students the opportunity to wear a Christmas style jumper as part of 
their uniform on Friday 21 December 2018. Wearing of a Christmas Jumper will be permitted by 
bringing in a donation of £1 per student. If any student wears anything offensive or unsuitable for 
school they will be asked to remove it by staff. All other usual items of uniform should be worn. 
 
Friday 21 December is the last day at School before we break up for two weeks. Details of the 
timings for this day will be coming out soon, but we are having our Christmas Jumper Day on the 
same day to make it more festive. 
 
Our DofE Leader, Mr Hellier, has offered to be our point of contact for any questions. If you have any 
questions could we ask you please to contact him using one of these methods: 
Telephone: 01275 852251 Email: whellier@nailseaschool.com 
 
Thank you, in advance, for helping us to raise money for Save the Children and BREAK.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Will, Abbie, Salvatore and Justin -Year 11 Students at Nailsea School 

 

Signed for verification 

 

 
Mr W Hellier 
Head of Dragon House / DofE Leader 

mailto:whellier@nailseaschool.com

